From:;

Sent: 21 April 2023 13:14
To: Planning

Subject: Objecticn

A
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03/2022/1044

regarding the above application to reroute the footpath | would like to state my objection to it being re routed due
to the existing path being a dedicated route along the rear of queen Mary and bridge terraces the new route only
takes half of it into consideration and is basically walking on the footpaths of the new housing development | would
also like to add that the company have been asking residents to withdraw objections in regards to them funding for
a defribulator and funding for the kings picnic Enclosed screenshots from the Facebook page



















